The Vair Fax





Officers for 2024:

President: Chris Law (229)347-1479 Chrislaw1963@gmail.com

Vice-President:

Joe Gleaton

(478) 731-4792

rhondagailjwg@gmail.com

Secretary: : Chuck Smith (478) 221-5133

charlessm6@aol.com

Editor:

Clay Grant (478) 973-3499

clay.grant@aimovers.com

Treasurer:

Joan Law

CJLaw1973@gmail.com

Webmaster:

Dean Gemberling http://www.georgiacorvair.com

From the Editor

Hello everyone,

Welcome to 2024 HAPPY NEW YEAR

We have new leadership in the club. Thanks Chris Law for stepping up and accepting the unanimous nomination as president. We are looking forward to a great year with Heart of GA Corvair. The monthly meeting will be held this Saturday (1 week earlier than normal) at our house in Forsyth. PLEASE RSVP so I can get a head count for food. Everyone is invited. Also attached at the end of this newsletter is the FIRST edition of the 1st newsletter from Heart of GA. Thanks Joan Law Hope to see you Saturday Clay

January Meeting Jan 6th - Noon
1 week earlier than normal
Home of Clay and Leslie Grant
All members are invited - 240 Preakness Way Forsyth, GA 31029

Please RSVP to Clay

Upcoming events

January Meeting- January 6th Noon – Home of Clay and Leslie Grant All members are invited - 240 Preakness Way Forsyth, GA 31029 April Springfest 2024 – Helen GA

Local area cruise ins

Cars Cruzin and Coffee 8:30am 1st Saturday of each month 5915 Zebulon Rd Macon GA

Our 45th Year!

Get the 2013-2018 Catalog

If you did not get the catalog in 2013 or 2014, you can get one **FREE** on your first **\$50 order** during 2015. (Additional catalogs \$3 with an order)

Over 100 new repro parts in the past 3 years.

Clark's Corvair Parts®

400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370

(413)625-9776 www.corvair.com

Inside this issue:	
Officers	I
From the Editor	I
Swap Shop Upcoming Events	2
Local Cruise In's	2
Advertising	2
From the Prez	3
	2

From the Prez.....

Happy New Year from your "NEW" President . We had a very nice (even though the weather was rainy) Christmas party at the hangar. We had about 30 people attending ,with plenty of good food and fellowship . We also collected a lot of toys for the Ronald McDonald House in Macon . Then, on to business, our annual elections . Chuck Smith is going to be the Secretary, Joan Law is going to be the Treasurer ,Joe Gleaton is going to be the Vice President and last but not least – I(Chris Law) will be President .It seems there was a conspiracy going on ,as soon a nominations were asked for, my name was submitted and seconded almost at the same time . Anyway ,I hope ,with a lot of help, to carry on as well as Chuck has.

Here's wishing everyone ,good health, much happiness, and a GREAT CORVAIR YEAR

ps. We received a very nice Thank You note from the Ronald McDonald House ,thanking us for our very generous toy donations .



CORVAIRS IN MY BLOOD

by Chris Law

I was introduced to Corvairs at an early age, Mom & Dad had a 60 when I was about 7 or 8 yrs.old. Then when I was 15, in the 11th grade, dad told me if I wanted a car when I turned 16, I would have to work for it. On Saturdays and sometimes Sunday afternoons. I would wash trucks at dad's shop-\$2.00 each for the short ones and \$3.00 each for the long ones and saved my money. One of dad's friends had a gas station near I-75 and gave a guy \$50 for a `64 Monza convertible with a trashed 4 speed transmission. Dad thought this would be a good starter for me, so we hauled it to his shop. One of his employees said he had a `62 coupe with a powerglide transmission-no engine, which he gave to me. When we picked it up, I found out it was a "flintstone car"- no floorboards, so my first job was to make all 4 floorboards. Then it was on to mechanicals, removed P/G trans. and carry to the Chevrolet dealer for a rebuild \$160. The cyl. heads were next, off to the machine shop to be checked, new valves and rotors under the valves, for \$75 for both heads. When I started to reassemble the engine and asked dad how to do it, he handed me a MOTORS Manual with- "it's in the book". I got it all back together and, on the ground, started it up, put it in gear to back it out and it would not move. I checked it over, could not find anything wrong, asked dad and of course his response was "it's in the book" you must have something wrong. So, back up on the stands, drop eng. and the trans., separated, checked, carefully assembled and installed, then back on the ground, cranked, in gear and it did not move. Back up on the stands, dropped engine and trans.-again, separated the eng. And trans. again, inspected more closely, finally dad gave me a clue "how many spline do you see in the trans.? I counted 2, he said check the book and low and behold, there was supposed to be 3, the center pump drive shaft was not there. It was not there when I removed the trans. to have it rebuilt, so when I hooked the eng.to the trans.it looked right to me. I got the shaft, installed it, assembled the eng. to the trans. and installed back in the caragain, back on the ground, cranked, in gear, and "EUREKA", it moved. During the time I was waiting on the trans. and cyl. heads, I was working on the interior. It had a custom paint job to change from red to black (spray cans), then swapped all the black interior from the `64, seats, door panels, rear side panels, everything, complete with 2 tone gold shag carpet on the dash and rear deck. Joan and I dated our Senior year of high school in it. And she still married me.

A little extra

I found this add on FB Marketplace and it was my Uncle Tom Mays 1965 Corvair. I Sold this car after he passed away in 2012 with the help of AL Hilderbrand. We thought we would have a new member in the Atlanta club at the time but he and the car disappeared. I have recently connected with the new owner and shared the car's history. It was very exciting to see the car after 11 years. This was the first corvair I every drove and made a lot of trips in this car all over the southeast to shows and events...great memories.....Clay



Anyone in the market for an extremely clean '65 Corvair 4-Door, look no further! Georgia car for the vast majority of its life and meticulously maintained. Shipping and financing available, located in Dearborn, MI. Asking price is \$14,500. Serious offers or inquiries, feel free to call or text me at 313-977-1870!





